
You’re Invited! 
Burke Mountain Schools  

Community Information Session 
 

 

Members of the community  
are invited to attend a public 

information session on the future 
schools on Burke Mountain. 

 
 

When:   7:00 p.m. Thursday, November 9, 2017 
   (Doors open at 6:30pm) 

 
Where:  Leigh Elementary School – Gymnasium 

1230 Soball Street, Coquitlam 
 
 
 
 
 

To learn more visit: www.sd43.bc.ca/BMSI 

 


